
 

Welcome Back! 

Food Services is excited to be welcoming students back to campus 

on the hybrid A/B scheduling. All students will be provided a Grab & 

Go breakfast each morning when arriving to school and lunch at the 

end of the school day at no-charge. We will be following all District 

protocols to ensure a safe and efficient process when students 

receive their meal(s). 

 

In addition to a special treat each day, all meal kits will include milk, 

juice and water at breakfast and milk and juice included at lunch.  

 

With hybrid scheduling, Food Services will provide a next day meal 

kit each Tuesday and Friday for students to take home.  

Drive-up meal distribution will continue at all eight comprehensive 

high schools Monday-Thursday from 11 AM until 1 PM for all eligible 

persons 18 and under. 

 

Please visit our website at 

www.avfood.org for menus and more information. 

 

 

http://avfood.org/

